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Hello Mrs. Scott

 

I wanted to send words of support.  I am sorry for the stress and pressure to have had to bear these
past few weeks and wanted you to know I feel you and the T have done a great job under
circumstances.  I feel it is unfair for the news to report "unprecedented snow fall"  "treacherous
conditions" in one story and then accuse the T for not operating at normal capacity in the next.  I realize
this is not news to you but wanted you to know some of us recognize how hard you and the T are
working and the enormity of the situation.

 

Keep it up, this will pass.

 

Trevor

 

Trevor L. Smith, MCH, AOLCP, LEED GA
Land Escapes Design Inc.
(617) 308-7063
www.landescapesdesigninc.com
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